
          PUBLIC NOTICE 

Erie Street Watermain Construction: February 7 - June 2022

January 31, 2022

The construction of the Erie Street Watermain will commence February 7, 2022, with 
an anticipated completed date of June 2022.  Sections of the street will be reduced to 
one lane depending where the contractor is working. 

Stonecast Construction Ltd. will be completing the replacement of the watermain. 
Service disruption is expected to be minimal, but will occur during various stages and 
connections of the new watermain to the existing network. Residents affected by the 
disturbances will be informed ahead of time via mailed notices as well as public 
notices posted to our website and social media accounts. On-street parking will be 
restricted during various stages of construction.  

Please see the map below for more details. 

For more information about the project, visit www.portcolborne.ca/currentprojects. 
Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x215.

https://www.portcolborne.ca/en/business-and-development/current-projects.aspx



